
 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

This week at WGPA … 
Term 6 – Monday 17 June 2024 

Dear families,  

Last week was a wonderful one - we made many WGPA memories at the Mini 

Olympics, it was lovely to see so much support from parents so thank you! The 

children, and staff, had an amazing day, so much fun was had by all! We are lucky 

to work so closely with Inspire Plus, I am therefore delighted to share that we 

will be hosting the Summer Holiday camps during the holidays. Further details 

will follow very shortly.  

Homework projects have started to come in this week, it is lovely to see the 

time and care that goes into creating these amazing pieces of work. 

Miss Greaves is busy arranging WGPA’s got talent, tickets will be on sale 

shortly, along with tickets for our grand theatre performance!  

I am delighted to share that Miss Addlesee gave birth to a healthy baby girl 

‘Dottie’ last week, both baby and Mum are home and doing well. 

Fingers crossed that the weather improves as our sports days are due to take 

place next week. We would love to see as many parents and relatives as 

possible at school for the afternoon events. Children will need to come to 

school in their academy PE kits on their sports day. 

I hope that you have a lovely week, 

Mrs Smyth  

 

Key diary dates for Term 6: 

 

Tuesday 25th June 

KS2 Sports Day - 1pm (races start 

at 1:30pm)  

 

Thursday 27th June 

EYFS and KS1 Sports Day-pm 

 

Monday 1st July 

1/2A Trip to Belton House  

 

Tuesday 2nd July and 

Wednesday 3rd July 

Whole School Transition  

EYFS Transition 

 

Thursday 4th July 

EYFS Trip to Belton House 

 

Monday 8th July 

2G Trip to Belton House 

 

Friday 12th July 

Year 5 and 6 Theatre Production 

 

Monday 15th July 

WGPA’s got Talent 

 

Tuesday 16th July 

Year 6 Award Ceremony 

 

Wednesday 17th July 

Whole School Values Awards  

Year 6 Prom 

 

Thursday 18th July 

Year 5 trip to London 

 

Friday 19th July 

Last day of Term 6 

 

Wednesday 4th September 

First day of school 

 

 
 

 

 

We had a fabulous time at the 

Mini Olympics last week. We 

enjoyed many different sports 

including dance led by The royal 

Opera House, football tricks, 

wheelchair racing and squash.  

The opening and closing 

ceremonies were brilliant! We 

even got to meet some sporting 

legends! 

It is important for your child to be in school each 

day and on time.  

The gates open at 8.40am.  

There is always a member of our pastoral team 

on hand to take any messages that you may have.  


